
July 9 1973 

Tessa J. Dalton 

112 3 Monroe Street 

Denver, Colorado 80206 

Mr Donald Crabtree 
Route 1 
Kimberley Idaho 83341 

Dear Mr Crabtree: 

Mr Michener has just finished re-working 
the section of his book on Early Man and 
asked me to write and say how tremendously 
impressed he was with all you did for him. 
Not only did you do a large amount of work 
on this part of the chapter, but there was 
obvious ly a great deal of thoughtfu lness 
and detail involved. 

As payment for his appreciation, Mr Michener 
would like to send you $25.00, if that would 
be acceptable to you. 

Again, many thanks for all your invaluable 
help. 

Sincerely, 

tjd 
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